Canadian Society of Civit Eraineers

112 MANSFIELD STREET, MONTREAL

June gth, 1897
Dear Sir,

I am directed to inform you that, as amember
of The Canadian Society of Civil Engineers, you
are invited to attend the Annual Gonvention of
the American Society of Givil Engineers, to be
held in Quebec on June 30th, July 1st and 2nd
next. Should you desire to avail yourself of the
invitation, I shall be glad to give you such in-
formation as may be furnished me in regard to

details of programme, transportation facilities, etc.

Yours truly,

C. H. MClbEOD,

Secretary.
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